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This	Year’s	ExecuBve	

President	-	Wendy	L	

Program	– Kathy A. 

Secretary	-	Judy	W	

Treasurer	-	Sharon	W	

Newsle;er	-	Janet C 

Membership	-	Joy	B	

Library	-	Jacquie	M	

President’s	Message	
Welcome	to	your	September	newsletter,	and	to	a	new	year	
of	quilting.	I	quite	enjoy	this	time	of	year,	as	the	
temperatures	drop	and	our	sewing	rooms	become	more	cosy	
against	the	rain.	I	have	had	quite	a	break	from	sewing	this	
summer	and	I	am	excited	to	get	back	to	my	projects.	My	
PLAIDISH	quilt	is	in	the	process	of	being	quilted	and	I	hope	to	
show	it	in	September.		If	you	have	made	a	PLAIDISH	quilt	or	
even	just	a	flimsy,	please	bring	it	to	the	September	meeting	
for	a	show	and	tell	photo.	

I	am	hoping	to	complete	my	Dresden	neighbourhood	in	time	
for	Christmas,	so	far	I	have	only	chosen	the	fabrics!	Thanks	to	
our	program	committee	and	to	Kathy	M	and	Joy,	for	bringing	
this	project	to	us.	

I	am	also	looking	forward	to	stepping	down	from	the	President	
position	in	September	so	that	I	have	more	sewing	time.	I	have	
offered	to	run	the	zoom	stitch	in’s	once	a	month	starting	in	
October.	The	sew	outs	in	the	park	over	the	summer	were	fun,	
although	not	much	sewing	got	done.	

September	2023	

Grouse	Mountain	Day	Quilters	Guild	
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Trish's	Mystery	Box	 	
	
	
	
	

	

Programs	

Sept 14th The Dresden Neighborhood is being held. 
Sept 21st The Dresden Neighborhood will be shown 
and can be worked on after the meeting. 
Thank you to Joy and Kathy Mc 
 
I will show the tree that Sandi will be showing. I need to know how many want to do the class 
so she can make and bring the bases. $5 and $5 for the class 

 
Oct 19th The Tree Meeting. Sandi from Tom's Sewing Center will show and hands on a 
layered Tree 

Bonnie Barker will be showing her lovely tree wall hanging 
Gail MacKenzie will show her difference tree wall hanging also. 

Oops!!	I	forgot	to	put	UFOS	again	this	year.	
The	draw	for	last	year’s	program	will	be	drawn	at	the	Sept	meeting	
	
Cheers	
Kathy	
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Library 

Here it is September already! I have 
taken over the care of our library and am 
working towards making it more 
accessible for us all to use. As you know 
it is currently in a separate room from our 
meeting room so we are working towards 
bringing some of the books to you with a 
trolley. Thank you to Bonnie, Margo and 
Barb for volunteering to help with the 
library. We will be bringing more news to 
you over the coming months 
 
Jacquie 

Membership	
	
	

I	would	like	to	thank	Sharon	for	the	handover	of	the	membership	management	and	details.	
	
If	you	have	not	renewed	your	membership	for	the	coming	year,	please	do	so	at	the	September	
meeting.	We	accept	cash,	e-transfer	of	cheeques	made	payable	to	the	Grouse	Mountain	Day	
Quilters	Guild.	The	fee	is	$75.	
	
We	welcome	any	new	members	so	if	you	have	a	friend	who	may	be	interested	in	joining,	bring	them	
along	to	a	meeting.	
	
Joy	
	
	
	
	

	
	

	
	



4 	

Cont’d	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

Comfort	Quilts	
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Comfort	Quilts	-	Cont'd	

	
	

									Here’s	Another	Riddle	
	
									I’m	easy	to	lift	but	hard	to	throw.									What	am	I?
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Here's Another Riddle 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	

Summary	of	newsletter	Events	

Sept	14	-	Dresden	Neighborhood	workshop	10:00	am	Church	downstairs	

Sept	21	-	Time	to	show	off	your	Dresden	Neighborhood	finished	or	not 	

Oct	19-	Trees	–	Sandy	from	Tom’s	sewing	

November	16-	Nick	Turcan	trunk	show	

December	21-	Christmas	party	
Time	to	get	your	Christmas	sewing	started	-	Next	newsletter	 in	
October…..Janet	
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           Reminders  
 
          *Remember to bring your own cup  
 
          *Wear a name tag 
 
          *Bakers this month: 
 
         Una, Roz, Barb, Suzanne 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Look	for	our	guild	Facebook	page	under	Grouse	Mountain	Quilters.	 It	is	a	private	group	
so	only	members	of	the	Facebook	page	can	see	the	posts.	 Contact	Trish	to	be	admitted	
to	the	Facebook	group.	
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Harrison Mills Country 
Quilt Show 

 
Saturday, September 30 & Sunday, October 1st, 2023 

10:30am - 4pm 
 

Admission by donation 
Proceeds to Student Bursary Fund 

 
Harrison Mills Community Hall 

1995 School Road, Harrison Mills, BC 
 

Raffle tickets 
Lunch and Refreshments available 

People’s Choice Awards 
 
 

Have a quilt you would like to show? 
For more information please contact Jean @604-796-2710



9 	

Best	wishes	Sheila	on	your	new	adventure.	
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Dragonfly	 Stitch-in	


